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2005 SPACE GRANT STATE CONTACT REPORT

Please complete this report after your visits with your Congressional Delegation

Please return this form to Carri Booth before you leave the annual meeting, or mail ASAP to Carri Booth at
Van Scoyoc Associates, 101 Constitution Avenue, NW, Suite 600 West, Washington, D.C. 20001 or fax to
Carri at 202/638-7714.

State:

Congressional Offices/Met With:

Is the Senator/Representative willing to sign Dear Colleague Letter — Please list names of Members?

Other Comments/Follow-up required:

Your name; Affiliation:

Your phone: Fax

e-mail:
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